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January 17, 2020 
 
The meeting began at 12:00 noon in the WMNF Conference room. 
 
Attendees:   

 Julie Jenkins, Marketing Director, Running for Florida House, District 60 
 Amy Weintraub, Progress Florida, Reproductive Rights 
 Ron Spoor, Habitat for Humanity 
 Camille Washington, Indie Noir Market, Tampa Heights 
 Patty Cohn, Democratic Activist, South Tampa Dems 
 Devan Cheaves, Florida State Training Director for Elizabeth Warren, ACLU 
 Jamaica Reddick, Union organizer, Dream Defenders 
 Nancy Johnson, WMNF Board member, Chair of CAB 
 Will Greaves, President of the Board - WMNF 
 Rick Fernandes, GM - WMNF 

 
WMNF welcomed the new 2020 cohort, and we all shared our backgrounds and 
ties to the community. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

 WMNF’s Mission:  Rick explained the station's mission and dedication to 
serving the community. 
 

 Monthly Focus: Discussed strategies to have the community involved in 
focus topics every month. That list will be finalized in March and shared with 
the CAB.  We invited them to suggest community partners and non-profits 
that can benefit from having the station amplify their causes and services. 

 
 On-Air Programming: The next item on the agenda was the current on-air 

programming.  We asked for the CAB to listen to present programming and 
to give feedback.  Specifically what we can do better and what areas they see 
a deficit.  
 



The meeting wrapped up with Rick stressing the fact he views the CAB as an 
essential partner in being the eyes and ears of the community that keeps WMNF 
on mission. 
 
The next meeting will be a date to be determined in May.  


